
SGEU SIAST Academic and Professional Services Bargaining Update 
August 29, 2011 

 
The recent contract settlements in Saskatchewan have all exceeded the 5.5% 
mandate.  
 
SIAST’s final offer of 5.5% over three years remains the same, and we have not 
been able to get the parking issue resolved. 
 
We are currently working on an initiative that may result in further talks with the 
employer. If this is not successful, we will move to job action. 
 
The  summer mailout that you received from SGEU contains your bargaining 
committee’s final offer and the employer’s  final offer. If you did not receive this 
mailout, you can view these documents on our website www.acad.sgeu . 
 
At the campus level, within the next few days, picket captains and strike 
committees will begin to organize for job action. 
 
In Solidarity, 
The Bargaining Committees 
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